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Washington Health Benefit Exchange (WAHBE)
Request for Quote and Qualifications (RFQQ) 
HBE 19-007
Project and Organizational Change Management Services
WAHBE System Integrator Transition

WAHBE is initiating this Request for Quotations and Qualifications (RFQQ) to obtain one qualified Vendor to manage its transition to a new System Integrator (SI) contract; which includes both new deliverables and organizational practices. 

WAHBE seeks a Vendor to provide information technology change management expertise to help WAHBE successfully transition to the new System Integrator (SI) contract. While WAHBE’s Contractor for SI services will not change, new key practices to  be implemented include: DevSecOps; agile modifications; centralized infrastructure; monitoring; and more highly integrated security. 

The successful Vendor must have broad technical and management skill to perform all aspects of the project, have expertise in the key practices to be implemented,  and experience in  organizational change management.

The Contract resulting from this RFQQ will begin on or around February 18, 2020 and will end on July 15, 2020.  WAHBE, at its sole discretion, may extend the period of performance through October 31, 2020.

The RFQQ is available for download on the WAHBE Website at https://www.wahbexchange.org/about-the-exchange/what-is-the-exchange/vendor-procurements/. Additional materials or any addenda regarding this RFQQ, if needed, will also be made available for download on WEBS. Vendors are encouraged to check often for addenda and other materials that may be posted.
Responses to this RFQQ are due to the RFQQ Coordinator no later than Thursday, January 23, 2020 at 3:00 p.m. PT. 
For further information, please contact the RFQQ Coordinator:
Erin Hamilton, CPPB
WAHBE Procurement Manager
contracts@wahbexchange.org 
Phone: (360) 688-7700
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